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December 18, 2019
STATEMENT:

TO: Historic and Design Review Commission, City of San Antonio

RE: Item B-22: 335 Trail
Historic District: River Road
HDRC Case No.: 2019-641
RIO District: RIO-1

The Conservation Society of San Antonio continues to support the
recommendation of the Office of Historic Preservation that the street-
facing, front-loaded garage doors for 335 Trail not be approved. They
are out of character with the design of the River Road Historic District.
We continue to support the several stipulations that the developer has
agreed to. The Conservation Society is also concerned about the visual
impact of the large cistern tanks on the trail as it passes the
development.
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